
Dear Southern Nevada Business Leader:  
 
The Center for Business and Economic Research (CBER) at the University of Nevada, Las Vegas is 
conducting its quarterly survey on business conditions in southern Nevada.  We are seeking your 
thoughts about the first quarter of 2019.  
 
It will take about five minutes to complete.  The summary results of the survey will be used by CBER to 
develop a Southern Nevada Business Confidence Index for the southern Nevada community.   
 
We would be happy to answer any questions.  Our telephone number is 702-895-3191.  The survey is 
available here: https://unlv.co1.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_5i4LgNHSgeUgkgl . The notice of informed 
consent is available here: http://cber.unlv.edu/bci-informedconsent.html.  Submission of your survey 
constitutes your informed consent.  
 
Thank you for your assistance.  
 
P.S. If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please reply and let us know. 
 
Stephen M. Miller, PhD 
Center for Business and Economic Research 
Lee Business School 
University of Nevada, Las Vegas 
4505 S. Maryland Parkway 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89154-6002 
Voice: 702-895-3191 
Fax: 702-895-3606 
Email: cber@unlv.edu 
URL: http://cber.unlv.edu 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dear Southern Nevada Business Leader:  
 
Recently, The Center for Business and Economic Research (CBER) at the University of Nevada, Las Vegas 
e-mailed you its quarterly survey on business conditions in Southern Nevada. If you have already 
completed the survey, thank you, if not, please do so today. The survey is for the first quarter of 2019.  
 
It will take about five minutes to complete. The summary results of the survey will be used by CBER to 
develop a Southern Nevada Business Confidence Index for the Southern Nevada community.  
 
We would be happy to answer any questions. Our telephone number is 702-895-3191. The survey is 
available here: https://unlv.co1.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_5i4LgNHSgeUgkgl. The notice of informed 
consent is available here: http://cber.unlv.edu/bci-informedconsent.html. Submission of your survey 
constitutes your informed consent. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Stephen M. Miller, PhD 
Center for Business and Economic Research 
Lee Business School 
University of Nevada, Las Vegas 
4505 S. Maryland Parkway 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89154-6002 
Voice: 702-895-3191 
Fax: 702-895-3606 
Email: cber@unlv.edu 
URL: http://cber.unlv.edu 
 


